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Comment:
Hello! I support the proposed changes to MCR 4.201, the eviction case court rule, that the Supreme Court has
proposed. I believe these changes will be the start to fair housing in Michigan. As a MI renter, I believe that
landlords and companies take advantage of renters, and I believe our housing system can do better. Housing in
Michigan should prioritize tenant wellbeing, not landlord profits.


